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Third, the Academy will study the reports of the visiting bioclogists
and render a report to the Board of Education, We hope that this
will be implemented and will effect a material increase in the number
of intelligent youngsters who will devote their careers to the field
of Biology.

Along with the Curriculum Bulletin you will find g list of
auestions (two copies) designed to help the biologists who will
visit the schools, This is merely a tentative list and we hope
to improve it. The Academy, its Council, and Mrs. Miner, knowing
your interest in the New York City schools, would be very grateful
if you would give us the benefit of your ideas in developing a more
effective 1list of questions., We ask, therefore, that you note your
suggestions and recommendations on one of the enclosed check lists
and return it to us at your early convenience.

Our final report will be submitted on or before 15 October
so a prompt renly would be greatly avvreciated. It will be most
useful if we receive it some time this month.

Mrs. Miner feels that you can be of great assistance in this
worthy effort and we are all looking forward to hearing from you.
Let me thank you for helpineg in whatever way you think is
aporopriate,

blncerely,

GEOR A DUERR
Colonel, U.S. Army (Ret'd)
Fublic Relations Director




